October 15, 2021

Dear Kensington at Anna Maria families:

We are happy to announce that effective TODAY (10/15), we are officially out of outbreak
mode and OPEN to visitation!

Please note that we will NO longer be utilizing SignUp Genius for visitation with residents in
semi-private rooms. We do, however, ask that you contact us prior to your visit (at least 24
hours notice if possible) to inform us of your upcoming visit; this will allow ample time to
arrange for a safe, private location for your visit. Please ask for either Susan Farmer (social
services) or Amber Reed (activities). Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.

Those families visiting a resident in a PRIVATE room do not need to call in advance.

Family visitation can occur anytime 7 days a week between the hours of 9am and 7pm. Please
register your visit at the front desk sign-in sheet. MASKS MUST BE WORN AT ALL TIMES
(surgical preferred, please — masks are available at sign-in table if needed). If the weather is
nice, please utilize the outdoor gazebos and courtyards if possible.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Chris Norton, administrator, at 330/562-
3120. Thankyou.




